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Dear Families, 
 
HOT WEATHER – MONDAY 18th and TUESDAY 19th JULY 
OPTIONAL EARLY FINISH TO THE SCHOOL DAY 
 
At present, the weather on Monday and Tuesday next week is predicted to be above 35 
degrees.  
 
We will continue to implement measures, as far as possible, to keep our children from 
overheating.  However, if you think your child might struggle in the afternoon heat, we are 
suggesting an early finish to the school day at 12.30pm. 
 
PLEASE NOTE THIS IS ENTIRELY OPTIONAL – SCHOOL WILL NOT BE CLOSED!  
 
It is up to you whether you collect your child at 12.30pm or wait until the end of the school 
day at 3.30pm as usual.   We will still be open until 3.30pm and will still be running after 
school clubs as usual. 
 
On Monday and Tuesday all children will be given a packed lunch to eat at home or in 
school and all children who attended school in the morning will be marked present in the 
afternoon, regardless of whether they have stayed in school or not. 
 
It would be helpful for our class teachers if you could complete the form below to indicate 
whether you will be collecting your child early. 
 
FORM HERE  
 
Many Thanks, 
 
 
Jayne Mitchell 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


